
Thanks for your prayers. The NEXT Conference went very well. It was a time for juniors and seniors to pause 
from the busyness of college life and take time discerning what God has next for them after graduation. There 
were 80 students from across the Northeast in attendance and we talked about “The Heart, Mind, and Body of a 
Sent One”. 
 
During the last session, Sang Yun, the team leader from Yale shared from Isaiah 6:1-8. Our hope is that every 
student involved in Cru sees themselves as a "Sent One" after graduation, going into the workplace, 
neighborhood and family with a hope of the Gospel. We also invited students to pray and consider joining with 
Cru after graduation. Please pray for juniors and seniors as they seek God's will for their post grad life. 

Praise God for all the answered prayer for the Next 
Conference. Please pray for these juniors and 
seniors as they seek God's will for their post grad 
life.

Please pray for myself and the others leading the 
staff retreat this weekend in northern New 
Hampshire. And for the staff to be encouraged and 
renewed after the busy beginning of the year.

You are one for whom I regularly give praise 
and thanks to God. You have given, prayed, 
encouraged... my life would not be the same 
without you and all the others that have been 
ministry partners, many since the very beginning in 
1984. Thank you.

Happy Thanksgiving!

An Advent Gift for You

“How Can a Weary World Rejoice?” — 
Cru’s 29-day Advent devotional — guides 
readers through Luke. It includes a daily 
"Faith Asked Question,” diving deeper into 
common questions about Christianity. It’'s 
available via daily SMS, email and printable 
PDF.

Learn more and sign up text ADVENT to 
+1844-335-9080.  
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Dear Friends,


